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  Executive Meeting Minutes  04/10/2019

 

On Wednesday - 04/10/2019 – 12 Noon EB Meeting convened at local Union Office. Pres D Mirowski, VP S Resling,
Trustee W Macklin and S&R Director C Adams present.  Motion made by William Macklin to excuse Sec/Treasurer R
Boglia, seconded by Steve Resling. Motion passed.

 

We discussed the required two remaining meetings this year.

 

The date of the June 2019 meeting will be in conjunction with Local 7048’s GMM to have all Retirees’ Chapter
and 7048 Local Officers sworn in and installed at the same ceremony.  The date and time of the Local 7048
GMM Meeting is yet to be determined.

 

The Fall Meeting will probably be in September at a time and date yet to be determined and followed by a
luncheon similar to last year’s meeting at Millers’ Ale House.  Suggested sites for the Meeting and luncheon
are:

 

 Dagwood’s Pub -- 4625 Linden Ave, Philadelphia, PA 19114

Randi’s Restaurant & Bar -- 1619 Grant Ave, Philadelphia, PA 19115

 Maggie’s Waterfront Café -- 9242 N Delaware Ave, Philadelphia, PA 19114 
 

Millers’ Ale House -- 9495 Roosevelt Blvd, Philadelphia, PA 19114

 

A letter will be send to all members concerning the particulars of the September meeting.
 

 

Also discussed was the possibility of having both the Spring and Fall 2020 GMM Meetings at site where a free
luncheon would follow the meeting.

 

We revisited the possibility of having T-shirts made and giving them out at the September 2019 GMM
Meeting to the members.  Steve Resling and Joe Lockrey will get together on the design of the shirts.

 

 D Mirowski) delivered the  $25.00  turkey prize from the November 2018 GMM Meeting with a card  to
Manny Weintraub’s widow.
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There was a discussion about the National Union’s planned coordinated demonstrations at various Post
Offices on April 15th, 2019, Tax Day, to raise public awareness to the fact that the USPS is not funded by US
taxpayer dollars.  Locally, there will be a demonstration at the Bustleton Post Office located near the
intersection of Bustleton Ave.and Norwalk Road on April 15th, 2019 from 12 Noon to approximately 1:30 PM. 
APWU Local 7048 will support this demonstration with volunteers from the Local and the Retirees’ Chapter.

 

The motion to adjourn EB Meeting, made by William Macklin, seconded by Steve Resling at 12:30 PM,
unanimously passed.

 

Respectfully submitted,

Doug Mirowski 
 

Pesident


